
Remembrance Sunday 2024 

The Rainbows, Brownies and Guides joined the Knottingley Town Act of 

Remembrance on Sunday 10 November 2024. 

We were very proud of the girls. Well done to Isla, Myla and Hannah 

who carried the flags for each unit and to Ryleigh, Eva and Ellie for 

laying the wreaths. 

An excellent turn out; thank you for supporting your community. 

 

 

 


